From: Antony Bailiwick |

Sent: 02 February 2018 12:09
To: Planning
Subject: 2018/0353/P Objection

Dear Camden Planning Team:

| object to more unnecessary street furniture on the Finchley Road. Demand for phone kiosks in an era of ubiquitous
mobile phones have declined almost to zero.

There are already many unused telephone kiosks in the borough that could be converted if necessary. There are at
least 2 on my local Hampstead High Street.

This application is couched terms of access for children and adults with special needs but this application is for more
advertising space under the guise of community need.

I would like to recommend that the planning team reject this application.
Kind regards,

Antony Bailiwick.

9 Holford Road

London
NW3 1AD



